
Romig Middle School 

2500 Minnesota Drive, Anchorage, AK 99503  

Children are encouraged to wear fun, festive costumes.  

Admission is FREE. 
Photos with Father Frost & Snow Maiden are available afterwards for $5 

    
For more information, please call Elena Farkas 907-227-5514 

 
http://mirparents.org/ 

Children’s New Year Community Event  

Saturday, January 14, 2017  

2pm- 4pm (show starts promptly) 

The ASD K-12 Russian Language Immersion Program  

Invites the Anchorage Community to a  

Traditional Russian New Year Celebration with 

Father Frost and Snow Maiden 


